
Market Consultation 
 

STOXX Customer Support: Tel. + 41 43 430 72 72, E-Mail: customersupport@stoxx.com 

Zug, January 9th, 2024 

Extension of the Market Consultation on the implementation of STOXX 

Growth Market Indices to the STOXX World universe  

Dear Sir and Madam, 

STOXX Ltd. has decided to extend the market consultation on the proposed changes on the implementation of STOXX 

Growth Market Indices to the STOXX World universe to gather feedback. 

 

Process and Timeline 

STOXX Ltd. invites relevant stakeholders and interested third parties to submit responses to consultation@stoxx.com. 

The consultation is open to all market participants until January 26th, 2024. 

STOXX Ltd. intends to announce the results of the market consultation, as well as an announcement about potential changes 

to the index methodology, by February 02nd, 2024. 

STOXX Ltd. intends to implement the potential changes resulting from this consultation starting with the effective date of 

the index review in March 2024, September 2024 and March 2025. 
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